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Intergovernmental 

Consultation  

 

 

 

Subwatershed Planning Guide 

Ministry/Department 

Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks 

Consultation Deadline 

Sunday, March 13, 2022 

Summary 

Provincial guidance for integrating watershed and subwatershed planning into land 
use planning is out of date, current guidance is from 1993. 

Ontario wants to rectify this to support implementation of provincial land use policy 

and address a barrier to housing development, in partnership with the Conservation 
Authorities Working Group and developers. 

Proposed Form of Input 

City staff will prepare a letter for submission to the Ministry of the Environment, 

Conservation and Parks. 

Rationale 

The City of Guelph has an interest in provincial land use policy. 

Lead 

Planning and Building Services 

Link to Ministry Website 

Webpage on the Subwatershed Planning Guide 

 

Contact Information 

Intergovernmental Services 

Chief Administrative Office 

Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca 

City Hall, 1 Carden Street, Guelph ON   N1H 3A1 

519-37-5602 

TTY: 519-826-9771 

https://ero.ontario.ca/notice/019-4978
mailto:Intergovernmental.relations@guelph.ca

